

Mississippi State Board of Examiners for Licensed Professional Counselors

June 17th, 2020

Kana Sharee' Crumby 108 West Shore Drive Saltillo, MS 38866

Re: Mississippi LPC Board Complaints 2016-28 and 2018-9

Dear Ms. Crumby:

The Mississippi State Board of Examiners for Licensed Professional Counselors ("Board") received two complaints against you, Complaint No. 2016-28 and No. 2018-9, which were made against you by two individuals alleging unethical conduct in your creation of fake social media accounts and the effects your actions had on them. At this time, the Board has voted to take no action on both complaints. This decision to take no action resolves your pending disciplinary investigations with the Board.

However, the Board takes the allegations contained in the complaints seriously and expects counselors in the State of Mississippi to adhere to the highest ethical standards both in their profession and in the community. The actions described in the complaints do not reflect ethical behavior. It is the recommendation of the Board that in the future you pursue continuing education in the areas of social media ethics, personal boundaries, and self-care to ensure you meet the high standards of behavior expected of counselors in this state.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 601-359-1010.

MS, UPC

Sincerely.

Steven Stafford, MS, LPC

Member, Mississippi State Board of Examiners for Licensed Professional Counselors

cc: Attorney General

File